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RE: PCRB Case No 1498 – Tender for the Maintenance of Landscaping and Irrigation 

Equipment Using Environmentally Friendly Matters at Dock 1 and Xatt ir-Risq 

Cospicua 

 

 

 

 

The Public Contracts Review Board, having noted that the appellant has withdrawn the 

objection to the tender in caption resolves: 

 

  

That it will not consider their objection any further. 

 

Under the circumstances, this Board recommends that the deposit paid by the Appellant, when 

filing the objection, be returned. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dr Anthony Cassar                Dr Charles Cassar  Mr Lawrence Ancilleri 

Chairman                Member   Member 
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